

Town of Boscawen

116 North Main Street, Boscawen, NH 03303 | Telephone: 603.753.9188 | Fax: 603.753.9183

Zoning Board of Adjustment

Members

Dr. Gail Devoid, PhD Chair

Doug Supry Vice-Chair

Tracy Jo Bartlett Member

Ann Dominguez Member

Roger W. Sanborn Member Ex-Officio

Edward J. Cherian, Jr Alternate Member Ex-Officio

Planning & Community Development Staff

Kellee Jo Easler Planning & Community Development Director

Pam Hardy Planning & Community Development Assistant

Linda Chandonnet Planning & Community Development Clerk

Rose Fife Recording Secretary AGENDA Zoning Board of Adjustment August 27, 2019 @ 7 pm

ZBA Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, August 27, 2019 has been canceled due to no appeals.

Should you have any questions, please contact at Pam @ <u>phardy@townofboscawen.org</u> or Linda @ <u>lchandonnet@townofboscawen.org</u>.

Please check the website @ www.townofboscawen.org or the Planning & Community Development office for any recent updates, prior to the meeting.

The Town of Boscawen prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status. Boscawen is an equal opportunity employer.